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Ottawa,May I,1907.

Sir,-

With reference to your letter of the 28th March

last, No.81-26, I beg to enclose herewith a copy of a

letter from Mr.Agent J.P.Wright relating to his valuation

of the Right of way of the 18.o.d ian vort iklwwai

through the Fort Princes Agency Reserve.

In view of the statement made by the Agent it.

would appear that his valuation should be accepted. Will

you kindly inform the Company that in view of the explana-

tion made by Mr.Agent Wright, it is thought that the Company

should pay his full valuation namely, $3730.00 for the

land, $700.00 for the buildings, and $100.00for the

garden,making a total of $4530.00.

With reference to the building it is to be

noted that although they are not actually situation the

land required by the Company for Right of way,they are

so close to it that they will require to be removed; the

Agent has placed the sum of $700.00 above mentioned as

damages on this account.

Your obedient servant

Fond

Secretary.

Hen. D. Laird, Esq.

Indian Commissioner,

Winnipeg,Man.
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